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School working on Saturday, February 3, 2024 
 

Pre-Nursery – Grade 12 
 

 
 
Dear Parents, 

Greetings! 

 
In preparation for our much-anticipated Annual Day celebration, we have scheduled a comprehensive 

rehearsal for the students. To ensure that every participant is well-prepared and the event is a grand 

success, we have decided to close the school on Thursday, January 25, 2024.  

 

We request your understanding and support in this matter. In lieu of January 25, the school shall be 

working for students of Grades Pre-Nursery – 12 on Saturday, February 3, 2024. The school buses 

shall be plying as usual. 

 

We believe that the Annual Day is a special occasion that showcases the talent and efforts of our 

students. We assure you that our dedicated teachers and staff are working diligently to make this 

year's Annual Day a truly remarkable experience for everyone involved. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation and continued support. 

 

 

Warm regards 
 
Upasana 
Head of School 
 

 

 

 

 


